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ACTING MAYOR 

COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

Linda Clark    (2021) 
mayorwaynelakes@gmail.com 

VILLAGE OFFICE/MAYOR 

937-459-4111 (leave message) 
 

COUNCIL MEMBERS 

Darren Anderson (2021)937-564-9382 

John Swindler     (2021)937-547-1466 

Rita Robinett          (2023)765-277-1412 

Troy Stewart        (2023)937-548-1579 

 
FISCAL OFFICER & ASSISTANT 

Josh Miller    

 

ZONING 

Curtis Yount               937-547-7381  

REED’S GATEHOUSE 
                                   937-459-5002 

Carryout, Pizza, Bait Shop 
Fishing Passes 

COMMUNITY BLDG RENTAL 

Sherrie Stewart          937-548-1579 

                                    
GOLF CART INSPECTOR 

Jim Weaver                937-417-9215 
 

GAME WARDEN 

Jeff Wenning             937-372-5639  
 

DOG WARDEN           937-547-1645 
 

OHIO EPA HOTLINE 

                               1-800-282-9378  

                           or 1-614-224-0946 

 
DRUG TASK FORCE 

                                  937-548-4150  

(Kept confidential) 
 

SHERIFF            937-548-2020 

EMERGENCY           9 1 1  

 

 
NO FEEDING OF WATERFOWL 

 

NO SWIMMING IN  

ANY OF THE LAKES 

 

  
From the Desk of the Acting Mayor  

 

Giving Thanks…. an advertisement in my companies approved publications: “In 
this season of gratitude, I want to thank you for choosing to sit at my table. Your 
support has been instrumental in helping me manage our village duties over this 
last year, and it does not go unnoticed. I value you and hope you have a wonder-
ful Thanksgiving.”  

Thank you….. To Jessie Valdez for volunteering to saw up the tree that blew down 
during our most recent windstorm. Additional thanks to the New Madison Fire 
Department for responding quickly to the call to move that same tree from our 
roadway. 

Leaf dumpster leaving soon. Fresh Aire Farms will be picking up their dumpster in 
the coming days.  Leaves only. Take advantage of it while it is still here. No bags!! 

Income surveys needed for the Community Development Block Grant. Volunteers 
from the village will be making door to door visits to complete this process. Po-
tential funds can be used for upcoming projects in our village to span the next 5 
years. Our deadline is approaching soon. Call ins to the office are welcome. 

Darke County will be trimming trees. Be aware that there will be people on the 
roadways trimming and removing dead trees. Please have an extra set of eyes on 
the road and please slow down while driving through our park during this time. 
We want the workers to have safe conditions to complete the tasks at hand. 

Brice with Access Engineering and the Wayne Lakes Sewer committee continue 
work on the upcoming project. Wayne Lakes did not make the list this year for the 
EPA funded grant.  Their decision is not a surprise. Most sewer projects do not 
make the list the first year once submitted.  One step that moves the village in 
the right direction is the billing that will start next year. The project will be at the 
top of the list for next year consideration. 

Next council meeting Monday, December 14, 7:00pm in the council meeting 
room. Due to COVID-19 19 restrictions, we will plan to have an open meeting at 
the Village office.  We are limited to seating capacity. The number of attendees 
will be monitored for this meeting to comply with restrictions. Please notify me 
prior to the next meeting with any special requests to speak. 

In closing, for Covid-19 updates and prevention tips please refer to the website 
https://www.cdc.gov>coronavirus. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Linda Clark 

Acting Mayor, President of Council 

mayorwaynelakes@gmail.com    

     Village of Wayne Lakes Website:              https://villageofwaynelakes.com 

     Village of Wayne Lakes Facebook page:  https://www.facebook.com/thevillageofwaynelakes 
    Watch council meetings live on Facebook! 
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November  2020 

 Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

15 16   
 

17 18 
Village Office 

Hrs. 4-6 pm 

19 Council Mtg. 

7:00 pm 
Village Office 
(Covid19 Re-
strictions apply) 

 

 

 

20 21     
Village Office 

Hrs. 8-10 am 

22 23  

 
 

24 

 
25   Village Office 

Hrs. 4-6 pm  
 

 

 

26 

 

27 
 

28      Neave Twp. 

Transfer Station Trash 
8am to Noon 

Village Office 
Hrs.  8-10 am 

 

 
December  2020 

   1 2  

Village Office 

Hrs. 4-6 pm 

3 

 

4 

 

5 
Village Office 

Hrs. 8-10 am 

6 7      8 9  

Village Office 

Hrs. 4-6 pm 

10 11 12     Neave Twp. 

 Transfer Station Trash 
8am to Noon 

Village Office 
Hrs.  8-10 am 

 13 14 Council Mtg. 
7:00 pm Village Office 
(Covid19 Restrictions 

apply) Watch live on 
Facebook!! 

 

15 16 

 Village Office 

Hrs. 4-6 pm 

17 18 19 
Village Office 

Hrs. 8-10 am 

20 21 
 

22 23 

 Village Office 

Hrs. 4-6 pm 

24 25 26    Neave Twp. 

 Transfer Station Trash 
8am to Noon 

Village Office 
Hrs.  8-10 am 

27 28 29 30 

Village Office 

Hrs. 4-6 pm 

31   

  The Village of Wayne Lakes 
  Village Office 

                    1052   Main Dr. Greenville, OH 45331    
                           937-459-4111 
                                      Village Mailing Address 

                    100 Community Dr. Greenville, OH 45331 
 

    

29 30 

            Friends of Wayne Lakes 

     “There was a need for a group of community volunteers to come together and 
     help raise funds and put them to good use in the community,” President of the 
     Friends of Wayne Lakes Adam Wicker said. “We have organized a great group 
     of founding board members, and we are accepting memberships from 
      anyone ready to help.”   Taken from The Daily Advocate 7/7/18 

                           Members are needed. The projects continue. 

                To donate or inquire about membership, contact:    

                       Angie Wicker (937) 459-8158, or 

 awicker82@ymail.com. 

 

                        The next meeting will be in 2021. 
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